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The mission of Adult Care of 

Chester County is to support 

and empower families in their 

caregiving experience by  

offering them a welcoming, 

friendly day service that  

provides state of the art care 

from a highly trained,  

relentlessly competent, and  

compassionate staff dedicated 

to enabling their loved ones to 

physically and cognitively 

thrive so they can remain at 

home for as long as possible.  

Annual Meeting of the Board of 

Senior Prom - Timeless Moments 
Exton: Thursday, May 14, 2015  

Southern Chester County Center: Friday, May 15, 2015  

Time: 1:30-3:00 

Plan to bring family and friends! 

     The Annual Meeting of the Board of Directors is scheduled for 

Wednesday, May 20, 2015 at 6:00 pm at the Exton Center of Adult Care 

of Chester County on 201 Sharp Lane, Exton. The election of the Board 

of Directors and officers takes place at this meeting.  As a not-for-profit 

agency the Board of Directors meetings are open to the public.   

     As a not-for-profit agency, there are no owners or stockholders. All 

monies received are used to cover the costs of providing quality adult day 

services.  The agency is governed by a volunteer Board of Directors that 

is composed of individuals that represent the community and bring vari-

ous skill sets to the organization.  

     If you are interested in learning more about the Board of Directors or 

the not-for-profit status of an agency, feel free to contact Pat Shull at 

pshull@acofcc.org.  If you are interested in submitting your name for 

consideration by the Board Development committee, please contact Chair 

Amy Balian at amybalian@verizon.net. 

Holiday Schedule 

Monday, May  25, 2015 the centers will be closed for Memorial Day.  

Friday, July 3, 2015 the centers will be closed in observance of the 

legal holiday for July 4, 2015. 

Exton Center at 201 Sharp Lane, Exton, PA 19341  |  610.363.8044 

Southern Center at 500 Old Forge Lane, Suite 503, Kennett Square, PA 19348  | 610.388.1166 

the News of 
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Celebration Corner 

Happy Birthday this Month 

Participants: Cecil A. 5/1, Amber B. 5/2, Tracy F. 5/3, 

Elizabeth C. 5/7, Herb B. 5/16,  Edith J. 5/18,   

Andrew M. 5/22, Joseph S. 5/28, James M. 5/29,  

Staff: Caley Boyd 5/4, Georgette Winkey 5/8, Marianne 

Boyd 5/13, Jocelyn Hooven 5/18, Susan Kline 5/23, 

William Bartley 5/25 

 

No staff anniversaries 

 

Welcoming New Participants 

Exton: Thomas L. Andrew M., Lawrence P, 

Daniel B., Herbert B. 

SCCC:  Mary F., Han V. 

Changes in Support Group Meetings for Summer Months 
 

The Caregiver Coffee Hour will meet once a month during the summer. We will continue to plan specific 

dates and topics as communicated in the newsletter, but topics may change depending on the needs shared by 

the group on that day.  The meeting time will remain the same at 10:30 am with light refreshments served. We 

will continue to offer complimentary adult day services during any workshops or caregiver events for the 

benefit of caregivers needing support or supervision for their family member.  Please preregister with Kim if 

interested.    
 

Coffee Hour Dates and Topic  

May 11  - Approaches to Bathing 

May 25ðMemorial Dayðno meeting 

June 22ðHydration and Nutrition 

July 27ðto be determined 

    Call Kim at 610-363-8044 for more information. 

April was a very interesting month for the participants and staff at Adult Care of Chester County in Kennett 

Square.  We hosted Cindy McGrath who entertained us with pleasant music. Another exciting event was our 

Easter egg hunt which took place during our Easter and Passover week.  Everyone joined in the search and lent 

an eye as we looked high and low for hidden eggs containing prizes.  Also, during the month, the staff partici-

pated in a day of important skill building training.  Overall, the training was helpful and we thank our guests, 

Tracy and Bridget, for taking time to help us. 

     Looking forward to May, we are preparing for several exciting events including patriotic singing with the 

Friends Home in Kennett Square. This event should be fun-filled and significant since we have several partici-

pants who are veterans.  We are expecting to have a good time.  Memorial Day is approaching, as well as 

Prom Week, so we anticipate an eventful month that promises to keep both participants and staff busy for the 

entire month of May!! 

Reflections and Looking Ahead at Southern CC Center 

The Saturday program is EVERY OTHER Saturday.    

Saturdays Open are: Open May 9, 2015  Open May 23, 2015 

       Open June 6, 2015  Open June 20, 2015 

Schedule may change to work around holiday weekends. 

Saturday Program  
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Exton Participant Spotlight: Frank Paone 
     Frank was born in Bryn Mawr Hospital on January 15, 1948 to par-

ents John Paone and Rosemarie Pietropolo Paone Kohn. His parents 

divorced and his mother remarried. His father is deceased.  Frank had 

one brother, John who died in a car accident at the age of 16, and one 

sister, Patti who lives in Chicago. 

     Frank grew up in Havertown, Ardmore and West Brook Park, Dela-

ware County.  Frank lost his hearing as a young child and learned to lip 

read.  He earned an Associate Degree in Civil Engineering Technology, 

after which he completed several additional college courses. 

     Frank worked in super markets in a variety of positions. He then 

worked for PennDot completing a 35 year career in the Highway De-

sign Department.  After retiring from Penn Dot, Frank worked several 

years in the kitchen at Bryn Mawr Rehabilitation Hospital before sus-

taining a stroke. 

     Favorite sports enjoyed by Frank were skiing, softball and cycling. 

He has skied in Austria and all over the United States.  Softball was one 

of Frankôs favorite pastimes, and he was very active the kids softball 

teams.  An active cyclist, Frank once rode his bicycle to Cape May and 

back.  In fact, as a result of a bicycle accident, Frank met his wife 

Jeanne who was a nurse in the hospital where he was being treated.  

     Frank and Jeanne were married in Narberth in 1980 and have been married for 34 years.  They have 3 chil-

dren: Rebecca, who is 31 years old and a real estate agent in Florida, Tim who is 28 and works in information 

technology in Lancaster, PA, and Stephanie who is 23, and a recent graduate from Moore College of Art and 

Design. 

     At ACCC, Frank enjoys answering trivia that interests him and likes to entertain at lunch time by making 

funny comments. He always enjoys our pet therapy visits.  Frank has a good sense of humor and quick wit.  He 

often highlights our day as he leaves the Center sharing a funny remark that makes us smile. 

BINGO Report 
     Our Bingo event was the best so far!  Attendees reported having a great time and some of our first time 

players had so much fun they plan to reserve an entire table for the BINGO event this fall.  There were many 

special moments but one in particular Iôd like to share.  I received an email that included this statement: Just 

wanted to let you know of the amazing thing that happened.   When Casey had a bingo it was a tie with an-

other player and that person won the scrabble tile pick, so won the Coach bag.  When that player won a sec-

ond bingo she gave Casey one of the bags. Casey was really touched and definitely plans to "pass it 

on".  What a great lesson for the 4 young people that played.  

     Thank you to all of the 103 people that attended and to the volunteers that helped before, during and after 

the event.  Also, a thank you goes out to those who sponsored our event: Jen Hohenberger, Coldwell Banker 

Preferred, Peggy Sefcik, and MacElree Harvey.  Thank you to the many business that donated items for our 

raffles.  And finally, a big THANK YOU to Pat Daniels and Nancy Grey for their ideas, hours of shopping for 

deals on the bags, and everything else they did to make this event a success! 
 

The proceeds of the Bingo event were $4,845 and those funds will go toward program expenses.   
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Pet Therapy at ACCCôs Exton Center 
     Pet Therapy is a very special program at Adult Care of Chester County (ACCC).  Dogs, cats and other 

small animals such as rabbits provide health benefits, both mental and physical, to people of all ages. The pres-

ence of pets reduces stress, relieves anxiety and gives comfort to those who may be depressed and lonely. In 

addition, their presence supports exercise, promotes interaction, and most of all, provides unconditional love, 

adding joy and companionship to our lives. 

     Presently at ACCC, we have four dogs who visit on a regular basis. ñMollie,ò 

pictured here, is watching the ñPuppy Bowlò on TV this past winter.  Mollie vis-

its us twice a month, often wearing a special ñoutfit.ò  Mollie is a Shih-tzu and 

will sit on the lap of anyone who invites her. 

     ñMun-Go,ò pictured here, is a Russian Borzoi, 

also known as a Russian wolfhound.  He is a very 

tall, handsome, gentle giant. Mun-Go is calm and 

loving and belongs to the family of one of our 

clients.  He weighs 80 pounds and his birthday is 

New Years Day. 

 

Shown in the picture below and to the right is our 

newest visitor, ñLily,ò also a member of an Adult 

Care family and also a Shih-tzu.  Lily hopes to 

make a monthly visit to ACCC.  She is pictured 

here enjoying a visit with Ken.. 

All of our pets have been a blessing not only to our clients, but also to our staff.  

We become quite attached, so it is only natural that saying goodbye to them is 

not easy.  For the past three years, we have had a dog that was trained by Canine 

Companions for Independence.  His registered name is ñModoc,ò but we know 

him as ñMo,ò a golden retriever/lab 

mix with a gentle face.  Mo has vis-

ited us faithfully every month, but is 

moving with his family to Cape Cod.  

Mo, we hate to see you leave and will 

miss you! 

We are thankful for the wonderful 

families who have shared their pets 

with us and given their time gener-

ously over the years.  Without them, 

our pet therapy program would not be 

possible. We are very grateful to all who have brought this love to 

our home away from home through the years! 

www.acofcc.org 


